

April 9, 2018

Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity
Sent electronically to

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2017185801

Dear Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity Inc. Eta Beta Chapter:

On Monday, April 9, 2018, you were found responsible for violating the following University Conduct Rule(s) and Regulation(s):

Student Organizational Conduct (Unregistered Event)

This letter serves as the official warning for Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity Inc. Eta Beta Chapter.

If you wish to dispute any of these sanctions, or if the summary of this email differs from your recollection, you must contact me via email within 48 hours.

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and that even while you may disagree with the outcome, you experienced an equitable process in alignment with our community values identified in the Creed. If you have questions concerning the decision, sanctions, or appeal process, please feel free to contact me at studentconduct@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

William Fisher Coordinator CRSC